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Janauary 15, 2019 @ 7 pm 
Meeting 

 

Registration From 6:30 p.m. Until 7:00 p.m. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

On behalf of all who were present at 
our holiday celebration on December 
18, we thank the New England 
Regional Council of Carpenters for 
hosting the event at their beautiful 
facility.  
 

We thank Avenue Grille, DJ’s, John 
Gillespie’s Dunkin Donuts, 
Euromart, Triangle Point and Real 
Taco for providing the scrumptious 
food and refreshments. Thanks to these 
businesses, we had a very festive 
celebration complete with a fabulous 
assortment of dishes along with 
desserts, and assorted drinks.  
 

We also thank the Executive Board 
and Association Members for 
providing many fine desserts, meatballs 
and libations. 

 

 

Police Reports 
Officer Sean Sullivan of C6, Officer 
Michael Keaney of C11 and the State 
Police will give reports on activities 
affecting our neighborhood.  

 
 
 
 

Projects Under Review 
By JWMCA Zoning  

 

Next Meeting is Wednesday, 
February 13 at 6:30 p.m. at the 
Carpenter Center, 750 Dot. Ave.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Help Needed to Take 
Down Wreaths on 

Saturday, January 19th 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Street. Volunteers will be needed 
beginning 10:00 am at Paul’s 
Triangle.  This work will go quick if 
there is enough of us. Please sign-up 
at the meeting or by e-mailing 
mccormackcivic@gmail.com.  Rain 
date is Saturday, January 26th. 
 

 

Edens South Bay 
Expansion Update 

Edens reps will be at the meeting to 
update the membership on the 
progress of the South Bay expansion. 

 
 

Possible Revisions for 
19-23 Clapp St. 

James Paskel may be revising his 
original proposal to construct a five 
story, 12 unit complex at 19-23 Clapp 
Street with 20 parking spots. This is a 
possible voting item. 
 

  

26 Dot Groups Seek 
More Knowledge on 

Cannabis Impact 
 

Twenty six Dorchester community 
groups including the McCormack 
Civic Association are seeking a 
better understanding of the impact 
of marijuana establishments on our 
neighborhoods.  They are asking for 
a seat at the table with the State’s 
Cannabis Control Commission as 
well as with the City of Boston’s 
Office of Emerging Industries so 
that accurate information can be 
shared with residents. Community 
groups want a voice in the decisions 
being made, and they want to be 
heard as the regulations for this new 
industry are being developed. We 
thank Marti Glynn, a Hancock St. 
Civic Association member who is 
the facilitator for this new group.  

 

Boston Collegiate 
Completion Update 

 
 

Boston Collegiate Charter School 
representatives will give the 
neighborhood an update on the 
completion of the school’s new 
building wing facing Boston St. 
They will also address all other 
concerns that our members may 
have. 

 
 

    

  
                                                                                                                              
 

   

     
 

www.McCormackCivic.org.  Catch us on         at Neighbors of the Polish Triangle. 
 

 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, February 19th 
at Saint Teresa of Calcutta Parish Hall 

 

E-mail us at  
Civic@McCormackCivic.com 

 

Please pay your dues! $5 or $10 
Depending on ability 

 

Tuesday                                                                                                                             
 

 
 

 
 

 

On Saturday, 
January 19th, we are 
requesting assistance 
from our neighbors 
to take down eighty 
four 18” Christmas 
wreaths on light 
posts along Dot Ave 
and Boston Street 
from Columbia 
Road to Washburn

 Parish Hall 
   Saint Teresa of Calcutta 


